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" 12 MAR 2020
MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

NO. 2020-057

TO - ALL PROVINCIAL GOVERNORS OF THE 32 PRIORITY PROVINCES
OF THE HUMAN DEVELOPMENT AND POVERTY REDUCTION
CABINET CLUSTER (HDPRC)

SUBJECT : ATTENDANCE TO THE FIRST SUMMIT ON SCALED-UP ACTIONS

FOR NUTRITION IN THE PHILIPPINES

The National Nutrition Council together with the Department of Health (DOH), World Food
Programme and UNICEF, will convene the first Summit on Scaled-Up Actions for Nutrition
in the Philippines (SUN SUMMIT) on March 27, 2020 at the Philippine International
Convention Center - Reception Hall, Pasay City. The Summit aims to renew and deepen
commitments of relevant sectors particularly the local government units for scaled up
actions towards achieving the outcome targets of the PPAN 2017-2022. The event will be
attended by around 500 participants from different sectors including national government
agencies, legislature, local government, business, civil society and academe.

In this regard, all the Provincial Governors of the 32 priority provinces of the HDPRC are
encouraged to participate in the above-mentioned high-level activity. The National Nutrition
Council shall shoulder the board and lodging of the 32 Governors (the day before and after
the Summit) while the transportation and other incidental expenses related to the event
shall be shouldered by the participants chargeable against the their respective local funds,
subject to the usual accounting and auditing requirements, and other pertinent laws, rules
and regulations.

The National Nutrition Council may be contacted through Ms. Camille Chen from the
Nutrition Information and Education Division at telephone numbers (632) 8843-0142,
mobile number +63925 764 5543 or thru email at camile.chen@nnc.gov.ph and

camile.chen.nnc@gmail.com.

Likewise, all concerned DILG Regional Directors are hereby directed to cause the widest
dissemination of this Memorandum Circular.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

UARDO’M ANO
Secretary



